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Location :

Part single and part two storey rear extension and single storey side extension; extended front porch; extension 

of attic room with new front and rear gable walls with roof lights and windows; singe storey rear garden building 

for ancillary use of the dwelling; widen front drive and pillars with ancillary site works.

21, Ballyroan Heights, Dublin 16



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Sunday 13 June 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water   

1.1  The applicant has not submitted water supply drawings for the proposed development.

The applicant is required to submit a drawing in plan outlining the existing and proposed water 

supply layout for the development. Maps of the public watermains and Wastewater drainage 

networks may be obtained, if available, for required locations in by emailing: 

datarequests@water.ie. All proposals are to comply with the Irish Water Standard Details for 

Water Infrastructure available at (https://www.water.ie/connections/Water-Standard-

Details.pdf) 

1.2   In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public water infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul 

1.1  The applicant has not submitted wastewater drainage drawings for the proposed 

development.

The applicant is required to submit a drawing in plan outlining the existing and proposed 

wastewater drainage layout for the development. Maps of the public watermains and 

Wastewater drainage networks may be obtained, if available, for required locations in by 

emailing: datarequests@water.ie. All proposals are to comply with the Irish Water Standard 

Details for WasteWater Infrastructure available at (https://www.water.ie/connections/Water-

Standard-Details.pdf) 

1.2   In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public wastewater infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public wastewater 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate wastewater facilities.




